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November 7, 2018 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 9:00pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for October, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $291,500.39. 
 
The tank insulation project has been completed. 
 
The appraisal for the railbed right of way has been completed. The plans still need to be completed and signed by 
the county. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the meter crock at 80 ½ South Main Street did not need to be moved for the SHA project. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 

 

Ken Lord, Mayor 
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Gina Ellis, Council Member 
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